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Public comment opposing proposed regulation to limit Forex leverage

I oppose the proposed regulation to limit retail Forex customer accounts to a leverage of
10-to-1. America is (or was) the "land of opportunity" and opportunity is always

accompanied by risk.

Government intervention in markets has, over time, created more risk, not less, and the
only proper role of government in a free society in this context is to make sure that
individuals are informed of the risks inherent to any opportunity, not to shield them from

opportunity with more and more regulations and bureaucracy.

If this proposed regulation should be put into effect I will immediately transfer my Forex

accounts to foreign brokers. The real-world effect of this proposal will be to further limit
opportunity in America and actually increase risk.
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